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SUBJECT:   “Cancellation of 6th Panhellenic & International Dental Technicians’ Conference”

Dear Colleagues – Merchants – Speakers – Visitors,

The institution of Panhellenic Dental Technicians’ Conference is the top official educational activity of  dental technician sector, and also promotes the profession of dental technician.

For this reason, despite the severe national and economic conditions of our country, as well as various unfavorable circumstances we faced concerning the organization of the 6th Panhellenic & International Dental Technicians’ Conference, the Board of Panhellenic Federation of Dental Laboratories (P.F.D.L.) finally decided to continue the attempt of its accomplishment.  

Unfortunately the current political developments, culminating in the announcement of the elections in our country, on May 6th 2012,  compel the Federation to cancel the scheduled conference.

Additionally, any possible issues, arising from the above decision, will be settled directly by the Organizing Committee of Conference.

Nevertheless, the educational objective of our Federation will not be limited by this unfortunate coincidence. Various seminars and workshops will be held in the near future in order to continue this goal. 

We apologize for the inconvenience and we thank you in advance for your understanding. 

For further information and clarification, we are at your disposal.

 On behalf of P.L.D.F,

  SAMARAS THEODOROS

  Secretary General 

